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OFFICE OF THE
ARCHIVIST. Ottawa,14th Jany,1909.

Dear Sister.

I have received your letter of

the 11th inst.enclosing Post offiece orders
for $102.50.1 enclose herewith the cancelled

note with thanks.

As yow observed 1 certainly do find the
steady eold weather much moreé?izg;g;:<§%d ,
pleasant than the winter weatber at Port Eries

It was 18 below zero the other morning and it
did not seem unpleasantly cold.l hope you

are all well.We have had very good health so
far.Julia Jjoins me in bes$ wishes to all

Sincerely yours




